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In this week’s news... 

The Jotmans Hall Hub 

Birthday wishes from our 

last Newsletter until our 

next...  

Happy Birthday! 

Jessica-Beech 

Elsie-Elm 

Camron-Oak 

Caitlin-Willow 

Jack-Chestnut 

Aiden-Lime 

Zemoya-Elm 

Connie-Sycamore 

Florence-Beech 

Jessika-Elm 

Tyler-Jay-Sycamore 

Anya-Willow 

 

 This week’s Headlines: 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Colouring  

Competition 

Netball results 

Lost Property 

Gold medal winner 

After School Clubs 

EASTER COLOURING COMPETITION  

Thank you to Williams & Donovan Estate Agents in Ben-

fleet for providing the prizes.  Entries will be on show in 

the estate agents window so go along and have a look. 

The winners of the Easter Egg Raffle were: 

1st place—Cameron from Oak class 

2nd place—Freya from Willow class 

3rd place—Holly from Willow class 

Wishing you all a wonderful   

Easter break.  See you back at 

school on Monday 16th April. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Letters have gone out this week for the clubs running next term, they 

will be allocated on a first come first serve basis along with the cor-

rect payment.  Unfortunately, we are unable to reserve a space without 

the payment. 

Archery and Dodgeball letters will be coming  out after the half term.   

Clubs such as football, choir and netball will continue as they have this 

term. If your child has previously had music lessons you will have re-

ceived a letter regarding the new booking system.   



Dates for your diary ...Tear me off and stick me on the fridge! 

DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 17th April 2018 ‘Whole Class’ Photos 

Wednesday 25th April 2018 Beech Coffee Morning 

Thursday 3rd May 2018 Non Pupil Day (Polling Day) 

Wednesday 9th May 2018 Cedar Coffee Morning 

Tuesday 19th June 2018 Acorn Coffee Morning 

Monday 11th June 2018 Junior Music Festival 

Tuesday 26th & 27th June 2018 Year 6 Transition Day 

Monday 2nd July 2018 Non Pupil Day 

Wednesday 4th July 2018 Breck Foundation Workshop 

Thursday 5th July 2018 Sports Day 

Safeguarding 

At Jotmans Hall School, the safety of all our 

pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child 

protection or keeping a child safe, please 

contact our Designated Safeguarding Lead - 

Mrs P Lovett.  

Deputy Safeguarding Lead - Mrs N Kadwill 

First:  Willow 

Second:   Chestnut 

Third:  Acorn 

Attendance 
The attendance figures are in!  

Here are the top three classes for last 

week: 

Don’t Forget… 
There have been several forms sent home lately. Kindy ensure you have  completed and returned the following to the school office as soon as possible:       

   Year 4 Swimming Slips  
Museum Of London Slips  
        After School Clubs 

CONGRATULATIONS 

once again to our Netball 

Team who won their match 

8-0 against Northwick Park 

School.  Another fantastic 

achievement. 

Attendance 

Well Done to all of the Children 

who achieved 100% attendance 

Badges 

Woodland Club 

We have spaces available for the after 

school club. Please enquire within… 


